NPRR Comments

	NPRR Number
	703
	NPRR Title
	Clarification of Disclosure Requirements for GINR Study Information

	
	

	Date
	June 4, 2015

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Brad Schwarz on behalf of Planning Working Group (PLWG)

	E-mail Address
	bschwarz@huntpower.com 

	Company
	Hunt Power, LP

	Phone Number
	214-855-6119

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable.


	Comments


At its May 20, 2015 meeting, PLWG reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 703.  PLWG was in consensus to endorse NPRR703 as amended by the 5/13/15 CenterPoint Energy comments.  

	Proposed Protocol Language Revision


None.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.

PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 2
PRR_Template.doc
Page 2 of 2
703NPRR-06 PLWG Comments 060415
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC

